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Friday 3rd November  2017
Important reminder - Admission to Reception for 
September 2018 has now opened. Please see 

NCC website for details

Class chosen charities.
 As I mentioned last half term each class has chosen their 
own charity to support. Class 1 starts the fundraising theme 
with things planned for Children in Need on Friday 17th 
November. We are also supporting the Air Ambulance with 
our bags to school collection on Monday  6th November 
and  as part of our Rights Respecting School Award we are 
supporting UNICEF Shoe Share Appeal. Please bring your 
pairs of shoes to school.
Sponsored Read- We are busy ordering books to re-stock 
our library and will be opening the library before and after 
school at least one day per week very soon.

Dear Parents/ Carers,
I hope your children had a restful week off and have come back refreshed and ready to learn and 
have fun during yet another busy half term. Please support  some of the girls from Class 3 who have 
been invited to be mascots for the first FA cup round game of Alnwick Town Ladies on Sunday 12th 
November. Kick off at 2 p.m. Our final football match of 2017 is next Thursday 3 p.m. Kick off at 
home. Please show your support as the whole football squad will get a chance to play.
Many Thanks, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Safeguarding News.
Don’t forget a copy of Digital Parenting 
Magazine is on our school website. It is 
full of helpful hints and tips to keep our 
children safe online.

 Well done Year 6.
Year 6 children managed an impressive 
100% attendance for the first half term.

Family Fun and Fitness  Monday 27th November 2.30 p.m. in Whittingham Memorial Hall.


